
925 S. Main Street 
Lebanon Oregon 97355 
 
TEL: 541.258.4923 
www.lebanonoregon.gov 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

  

 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION / AIRPORT ROAD 
 

Monday, February 5th, Airport Road will be controlled by flaggers between Hwy 20 & 
Second Street to allow for NW Natural to complete the service connection for the 
construction of Panda Express. Construction will begin after 8:30 am and is anticipated to 
be complete by the afternoon.   
    
Residents and businesses in the impacted area will be afforded reasonable access but 
should expect short periods of time where access to individual driveways may not be 
possible in addition to periodic delays and other related inconveniences. 
 
Residents are encouraged to go the City of Lebanon website at 
https://www.lebanonoregon.gov/gis for continuous updates regarding construction 
location and current road closures. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation as we perform the necessary work.  If you 
have any questions or concerns, please contact Engineering at 541-258-4923 or 
engineering@lebanonoregon.gov. 
 
 

Contact: Ron Whitlatch, Engineering Services Director 
Phone: 541‐258‐4269 
Email: rwhitlatch@lebanonoregon.gov 
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